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Dear Delegates and all Gliding Friends, 

EASA Season opener webinar – Gliding on Wed 23rd March 2022 at 19.00 CET 
 

Surely we are all looking forward to a spectacular 2022 gliding season ? 

Before we get down to the business of flying, it is always sensible to blow 
away the cobwebs of winter, which this year have been almost certainly been 
added to by various COVID-related interruptions to our normal routines.  In 
particular, it is very timely to bring a real focus onto key safety issues.  In this 
respect, the EGU is delighted to announce that a glider-specific “season 
opener” event will take place on line, at 19:00 CET on Wednesday 23 
March 2022. 

This is a part of a very welcomed and new initiative from EASA to host safety-
related season opener events for all major “general aviation” environments. 

The session will last around an hour and will be an informal discussion 
addressing a number of key topics that are particularly relevant to glider pilots. 

People can register via the Webex at this link here: 
https://easa-webmeetings.webex.com/easa-webmeetings/j.php?RGID=r6773717b3db5af1918f4b77b4578d72e 

also they can watch through the EASA Together4Safety Youtube instead: 
https://youtu.be/rouYJj2nhn8 

We look forward to meeting many gliders pilots and others from across 
Europe for what we hope will be a thought-provoking and instructive on-line 
session. 

Please feel free to distribute this to all your gliding colleagues ! 
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